
To Whom It May Concern      “ 
 
I DO NOT want ANY government agency to have access to my brokerage 
account or the contents thereof. It is NONE of your business, and I hope I'm 
protected by the constitution on this matter. Not that the current 
administration and agencies abide by this document, but so long as it still 
exists, I retain my right to privacy.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert R. Granucci 
 
 


